

Centre Hastings Minor Hockey Association

June 26, 2019- Madoc Arena 6:00 pm- Minutes



In Attendance: Gord Leonard, Theresa Bailey, Jen Van Allen, Jamie Facchini,

Crystal Julia, Tabatha Leonard, Gord Leonard, Josh More, Mike Wright; Phone: Jessica Hughes, John Croskery

Conflict: Donny Alexander, Kari Kramp

Item	Discussion	Action
President Theresa Bailey	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Focus for this meeting is selecting remaining coach at Novice level and preparing for fall registration• Executive members to join for 2019-2020 school year still in progress	
OMHA Contact/ Vice President Update- John Croskery	Discussed scheduling ice, the possibility of having games on a rotating schedule for half ice/cross ice hockey. Can you play more than one game at a time, or have a game one end and practice at the other? Required to review and adjust schedule	
Coaching Coordinator Gord Leonard	Coach Selection for Novice discussed – Coaching coordinator (Gord) brought forward a recommendation to accept Brad Phillips as the novice coach. Motioned by Tabatha, seconded by Josh. Motion passed. Need a coach at the peewee level. Possibilities include Paul Hammock and Randy Gray.	Gord, Mike, Josh to follow up with both applicants.
Secretary Update N/A		
Financial Update- Jen Van Allen	Discussed the potential to have organization/team banner with sponsors. Potential sponsors include IKO, Ivanhoe Cheese, and others. Josh has obtained a sponsor for bumpers for Madoc – Foodland.	Jen to get pricing

Item	Discussion	Action
Registration Update Tabatha Leonard	Discussed the potential of personalized letters inviting players to come out to skates. Discussed the possibility of August camps for Grizzlies to get players back on the ice.	Jamie to develop letter Tab to provide information on previous players and addresses Theresa to find dates for potential skates at rhino.
Fundraising Update – Kari Kramp		
Equipment Update Mike Wright	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Jerseys (mandatory that each team collects jerseys after every game - teams appoint someone to collect/care for jerseys) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Gord to inform during coach's night
Referee Update Donny Alexander	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> N/A 	N/A
Gates Update N/A	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - 50/50? Give teams the option to “buy out” of doing 50/50 rather than selling at games (based on average earnings from last year) - Limit exhibition games for teams (max. 3 games), anything further needs to come from team budgets/out of pocket <p>Motion by Tab to have each family contribute \$15/player or \$150/team to offset 50/50 costs during regular season with the coaches decision for using this method or running ongoing 50/50. Seconded by John. Motion carried.</p>	Gord to communicate changes at coach's meeting.
Tournament Update Jamie Facchini	N/A	N/A
Publicity Coordinator Crystal Julia	N/A	N/A
IP Update Jessica Hughes	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> N/A 	N/A
Leo League Update Josh Moore	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> N/A 	N/A

Item	Discussion	Action
Other Business	NA	NA
Next Meeting		Next meeting date TBD